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Pike's Peak
Brothers and sisters,

I was fortunate to accompany Dr. Yong and President Naokimi to Colorado last week. We were at the
GPA's families workshop in Estes Park which was very inspiring. Then we attended Sunday Service in
Colorado Family Church which was also very wonderful. Then, before leaving Colorado we were able to
visit Pike's Peak which is over 14,000 feet high. The weather was amazing, the sun came out and it was
precious to be able to pray "on top of the world." Thank you to Mike and Adonia for showing us one of
the great views in America.

Dr. Yong will be in Los Angeles next week for the gathering at Pasadena House and also for Sunday
Service.

As you are well aware, True Mother is offering Special Grace. We will have a 40-day prayer condition
from March 26-May 4th. The Special Grace will be offered during that time at the local churches. Please
let everyone know that this is happening. We don't want anyone to miss out because they didn't hear about
it. Please contact your local pastor for details.

God bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson



